
August 5, 2025

Farmers Market Sub-Committee Meeting

Called to Order 7:04pm

In Attendance: 

Marcia DeLong Corey DeLong

Jim Hotchkiss Erin Salatti

Gary Toth

We have 4 markets left.

We had a new application from Sweet N Tart. 

A lot of vendors want to be on the west side due to the sun.

Oswego Health, Mexico and New Haven Fire, McFee, and Oswego County Sherrif’s were 
contacted regarding to information tables. 

Twisted can’t make anything happen this year but maybe next year

Vendor survey. Discussion regarding possible questions

On the docket for the fall, or after the market ends, deciding on extending the duration, come up 
with a budget. Benefits of staying with Town/Village were discussed. 

The money earned this year was discussed. 

Will contact the school regarding if they would allow it again next year.

If we extend the season for September and October Molly John’s interest was discussed. 

Corey said that Sean M. has been extremely happy with what is going on. 

Discussed the Ag Market possibilities for next year 

Survey with customers was discussed. 

Erin to text Connie Douglas, the winner of the first giveaway. The giveaway for this week is for 
a dinner bundle.

Meeting Adjourned 7:53pm

Next Meeting is August 12th 7pm on Zoom


